
NYS Parks will present the results of an
engineering study conducted to understand the
dam’s condition and the options to bring the
structure into compliance with NYS Dam Safety
requirements. The options include rehabilitation
or removal (decommissioning) of the dam.

NYS Parks is seeking public feedback at this
early stage of the decision process to
understand the range of perspectives,
opportunities, and concerns of community
members. 

Please join us to learn more about
the project and share your thoughts. 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
ABOUT THE

FUTURE OF DUNHAM
RESERVOIR DAM 
AT GRAFTON LAKES STATE PARK

 parks.ny.gov/parks/graftonlakes


